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REPORT TO EXECUTIVE

PORTFOLIO AREA: ENVIRONMENT, INFRASTRUCTURE &
TRANSPORT AND CORPORATE RESOURCES

Date of Meeting: 18 February 2008

Public

Key Decision: No Recorded in Forward Plan: No

Inside Policy Framework

Title: CONFIRMATION OF RELEASE OF LLPG CAPITAL GRANT
Report of: Head of Planning & Housing Services
Report reference: DS.15/08

Summary:
Report to Executive P.51/04 and Report to Council P.57/04 refer to the release of the
remaining GIS/LLPG Capital Programme Budgets to the Head of Planning Services in
order to proceed with GIS & LLPG projects. It is believed that the intention at the time was
to release all capital grants but it is unclear if the LLPG Capital Grant was specifically
included.

Clarification is sought that the grant has been released in order to proceed with an LLPG
Improvement Works Project so that the Council can avoid potential financial penalties from
the National Land & Property Gazetteer (NLPG) outlined in the attached business case.

Recommendations:
That the Executive confirm release of the remaining £30,300 of the LLPG Capital Grant in
order to proceed with improvement works to the Council LLPG.

Catherine Elliot
Director of Development Services

Contact Officer: Robert Stapleton Ext:  7073








































































































